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Legislators to discuss competing visions for education funding

The League of Education Voters will host an education funding forum with Rep. Ross Hunter (D)
and Sen. Steve Litzow (R) on their competing visions for education funding in Washington State.

The League of Education Voters will host an education funding forum on Tuesday, January 22,
from 7-8:30pm at the King County Library Administrative Building with Representative Ross
Hunter (D) and Senator Steve Litzow (R).

The forum will provide an opportunity to learn more about the competing visions for funding
public education in Washington State. Funding our public education system is the central
challenge in the 2013 legislative session and this forum will provide an insider’s view of the
upcoming debate.

At this forum, participants will hear:

o A brief explanation of the current budget shortfall in this biennium

e A brief explanation of the costs of meeting McCleary by 2018.

e Contrasts in approaches from two legislative leaders to address the issue and meet the
Supreme Court's mandate.

The forum is free. Please register at info@educationvoters.org.
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The League of Education Voters (LEV) is a non-partisan, nonprofit organization made up of parents,
students, and leaders who believe in a quality education from cradle to career. LEV is the only
Washington-based organization working to improve public education from early learning through higher
education. We shape the debate, build powerful coalitions and grow the grassroots to achieve meaningful
reform and ample, equitable, and sustainable resources for education. www.educationvoters.org
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